Jaffrey Historic District Commission Meeting Minutes, Nov. 16, 2023

The meeting came to order at 7:38 PM. In attendance were Steven Brackett, John Brouder, Sally Keller
and Frank Sterling.

A Public Hearing was opened to consider Application # 2023-02 by Jennifer Charron of 359 Main St.,
Jaffrey concerning the installation of a propane powered emergency electrical generator. The application
showed the location of the generator and propane tank to be at the south east corner of the garage of
the subject property. The Commission members were unanimous in their view that the visual impact
was minimal. While abutters were notified by mail, no abutters were in attendance at the meeting, and
no comments, for or against the application had been received by the Commission prior to the hearing.

There was no Public comment. The hearing was closed.

John Bouder moved that the Commission approve Application 2023-02. The motion was seconded by
Steven Brackett. The motion passed on a 4-0 vote.

There was no other business brough befare the Commission and so the Nov. 16, 2023 meeting of the
Jaffrey historic District Commission ended 7:50 PM.
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Steven L. Brackett, Chair




